
  A celebration to welcome freshman students  

A celebration to welcome freshman students was held by Azzulfi 

College, Thursday morning (the eleventh of Jumada Alula of the current 

year - 435/04/11- ) at the auditorium of Azzulfi colleges. It's 

worth mentioning that a whole program was prepared by the college for 

this event. The program was started by some verses from the Holy Quran 

read by a freshman student. Next, a brief speech representing the 

freshman students was given. That was followed by a visual documentary 

presentation that was meant to get the new students to know their college 

and its achievements during the previous years. Then, the Dean of the 

College delivered a speech, which he started by thanking Allah for the 

blessing of safety and settlement bestowed on this country. He also 

thanked the government, lead by the Custodian of the Holy Mosques - 

May Allah protect him- , the Crown Prince and the Second Deputy 

Premier who cared greatly about education. He thanked as well the 

Rector of the University, Khaled bin Saad Al-Muqren. In addition, 

he addressed the freshman students who have just left secondary school 

to join a broader level of education, which requires them to be self-

confident, trust whatever Allah has given them of mental abilities, and 

work hard. Finally, he thanked all the audience. 

After that, the Vice Dean for Academic Affairs delivered a speech, in 

which he clarified a lot of academic issues for students, mentioning all 

that matters for students in this new phase of their lives. Furthermore, The 

Vice Dean of Student Affairs spoke after that and gave a chance for 

students to participate and ask questions. Eventually, they all headed for 

the food and drinks avenue, which was prepared for their habitability, and 

took a tour around the colleges. Moreover, briefcases containing some 

guiding books and tokens were given to all students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


